
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We will be reviewing our long 
vowel sounds we have learned so far in 
Unit 3. The Spelling Test will be on Friday! 
 
MATH:  
   *Two-Digit by One-Digit Subtraction 
     with borrowing  (23-9=14) 
   *Two-Digit by Two-Digit Subtraction 
     with borrowing (42-17=25) 
 
GRAMMAR: We are working on plural nouns 
with –s, -es, & -ies. We will also be studying 
synonyms (same) and antonyms (opposite). 

I’m looking forward for another great week with the kiddos! Last week was so much fun with the dress up 
days! I will be at a conference on Friday, February 12th, so there will be a substitute in our room.  Please 
continue to encourage your child to read and record the books on their reading logs for a chance to pie a 
teacher in the face!! Enjoy your week and the long weekend!  Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Thursday, February 11  (100th Day of School/Valentine’s)   
*Friday, February 12 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50)  *Monday, February 15 (NO SCHOOL) 
 

February 8-12 

Keep in Mind… 
*Remember, it is “I LOVE to Read Month”!! 
Keep reading and returning those reading 
logs! READ, READ, READ!!  
 
*Our VALENTINE’S DAY PARTY & THE 
100TH DAY OF SCHOOL will both be 
celebrated on Thursday, February 11th! 
Please send snacks and valentine’s to school 
on Thursday. 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Mya, Trenton C., Dylan 
(Tuesday, February 9th) 

 


